Dear Ms Adams:

June 16, 2008

You might find it useful to have an independent set of [Purdue] financial
statements regarding the acoustic fusion project where I was PI.

To that end you are referred to the enclosed material.

For a Professor I think that this is good record keeping.
For a CPA I might not make the grade.

Best regards
Seth J. Putterman
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